
City of London Police Authority Board – Public Outstanding References 
 

9/2022/P 25 May Item 10 

Police, Crime, 

Sentencing and 

Courts Bill 

The Chair requested that the 
Board receive a joint report on 
Force’s policy and requirements 
from the Protect Duty.  

Commissioner 

of Police/ Town 

Clerk 

Complete – a report on this 
matter is included in the Agenda 
for the February PAB meeting. 

16/2022/P Item 9 Quarterly 

Community 

Engagement Update 

The Chair requested that the 
Town Clerk update on the Crime 
and Disorder Scrutiny 
Committee  

Town Clerk/ 

Police Authority  

Complete – a report on this 
matter is included in the Agenda 
for the February PAB meeting.  

17/2022/P Item 4 Outstanding 

Actions  

Further to the longstanding 
action 15/2018/P it was 
requested that the Police 
Authority Director clarify the 
responsible body for 
consideration of further CCTV 
coverage at the Barbican Estate. 

Police Authority Complete – the previous proposal 
to extend CCTV coverage in the 
Barbican estate was considered 
by six separate 
committees/groups in 2015 before 
the decision not to proceed with 
the proposal. Given the time 
which has elapsed since then, the 
advice of the Corporation’s 
Programme Office is that any 
proposal to extend CCTV at the 
Barbican should be treated as a 
new project.  It would need to be 
considered by the Corporate 
Projects Board and the 
Operational Property and Projects 
sub committee.  There would be 
other groups with an interest.    

18/2022/P Item 8 Annual Review 

of Terms of Reference  

It was confirmed that the 
Board’s handbook which would 
be updated ready for the 
beginning of the new civic year 
in April. 

Town 

Clerk/Police 

Authority 

In progress – a draft of the 
handbook is being finalised.  On 
track for the action being 
completed in time for the new 
civic year. 



1/2023/P Item 4 Public 

Outstanding 

References 

The Deputy Chair requested that 
a regular update report dealing 
with all of the HMIFRS 
inspections should be provided 
to the Professional Standards 
and Integrity Committee and the 
Police Authority Board. 

Commissioner 

of Police 

In progress – a composite report 
is being developed which will be 
submitted to the Professional 
Standards and Integrity 
Committee in May 2022, and 
updated thereafter.    

 


